
                TEST CHANGE 
   NOTIFICATION DATE:  September 23, 2021   

                                          EFFECTIVE DATE:  October 23, 2021  

QUESTIONS: Contact your Allina Health Laboratory account representative, or our Client Services department 
 

Telephone: 612-863-4678 • 800-281-4379 
centrallabclientservices@allina.com 

www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory 

 

INFLUENZA A/B PCR 
8810/LAB8810 

 
QUICK REFERENCE 
 
Due to increased supply costs, effective October 23, 2021 there will be a fee increase for the Influenza 
A/B PCR (8810/LAB8810) assay. 
 
DETAILS 
 
Effective October 23, 2021, there will be an increase in the fees charged for the Influenza A/B PCR assay. 
If this is a test utilized by your practice, and Allina Health Laboratory bills your practice for testing 
performed, contact your account representative for the new fee for this test. 
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